
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
September-22 
Mon 26 – European Day of Languages 
Tues 27 – Individual Children Photos 
Thur 6 – Census Day – Special lunch 
menu. 
October-22 
W/C 10 – RE week 
Thur 13 – Harvest Festival 
Fri 14 – Family Day – Class 1 parents 
invited in for school lunch. 
W/C 17 – Parents meetings 
Fri 21 – Last day of term 
24th – 28th – Half term Holiday 
Monday 31st Back to School 
November-22 
Wed 2 – Flu vaccinations  
W/C 14th – Anti Bullying week  
Fri 18th – Height and Weight, Vision and 
Hearing for Year R and Year 6 children 
Sat 19 – Open day  
Wed 23 – Flu vaccinations 
December-22 
Tue 6 – KS2 Nativity / Christmas Play 
7/8/9 – EYFS / KS1 Nativity  
7/8/9 – Class 4 Residential 
W/C 12 – RE week 
Fri 16th Last day of term and Christingle 
19th – 3rd Jan – Christmas Holidays 
January-22 
Wednesday 4th School re-opens  

 
 
 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter Friday 23/09/22 

 

 

  

 

at school. On Monday, all classes will be holding a special European Day of 
Languages Show and Tell. If your child would like to take part, they should 
bring an object that has something to do with a European country. It could 
be something they were given by a foreign relative, something that was 
bought while on holiday abroad, etc... The children should be prepared to 
tell the class a bit about the object. 

 
 

 

Year 6 Parents, Secondary School Open 

Evening Dates: 

Monday 26th Sept – Hethersett 

Academy from 6pm 

Tuesday 27th Sept – Wymondham High 

17:30 – 19:30 

 

 

 

 Stars of the Week 
Class 1:  Charlie T, Harriet L  Class 2: Grace, Tristan 
Class 3: Rupert, Nate  Class 4: Talula, Sophia 

 

Next Monday is European 
Day of Languages. As a 
school, we would like to 
take this opportunity to 
celebrate the rich linguistic 
and cultural diversity within 
Europe, while also 
encouraging our children to 
have a curious and resilient 
attitude when learning 
foreign languages 
 

Family Lunch Day for the Class 1 

Parents 
 

We are pleased to be able to 

invite the Class 1 parents into 

school on Friday 14th October to 

enjoy lunch with their children. 

Letters are being sent home 

today, please look out for them 

and return the booking form by 

Thursday 6th October. Thank you. 

Year 6 & R children Height & Weight 

Checks: Friday 18th November. 

Letters have gone home to all Y6 and 

YR parents; this is an opt out scheme, if 

you wish to opt out, please follow the 

steps on the letter. If you do not have a 

copy of the letter, please ask at the 

office. Thank you. 

 

Come and join our fantastic team of midday 

supervisors! We have a vacancy for an MSA at 

school and we’d love to hear from you. Please 

contact the school office for more information 

about the role. Thank you. 


